
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thursday 27th April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To support our ‘Bugs Life’ topic,  I have arranged for the children to have some hands on 
experience from an outsider provider who will come into school and offer the children the 
opportunity see creatures up close. There will a range of exotic animals, such as snakes, 
scorpions, giant snails, frogs, tarantulas, millipedes and many more.  This event will happen 
during the normal school day. 
 
Place:      Scargill CE Primary School  
Date:       Monday 22nd May 2023 
 
Voluntary contribution per child: £3.12 
 
Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay by Monday 15th May 2023. 
As always, this event will only go ahead if we receive enough contributions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Chisholm 
Reception Lead/Assistant Headteacher. 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
Beech Lane 

West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 

 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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